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1. In the November 26, 2019 Order in Case No. 2019-00060, the Commission found that 

Clark Energy should “take steps to initiate and engage in conversations with their local 

CAAs and encourage them to participate in this low-income residential program”. 

 

a. Explain the steps Clark Energy took between the issuance of the November 26th 

Order and the filing of the proposed CARES tariff. 

 

Response:  In order to be responsive to the Commission’s request, Clark Energy 

believed they should seek and acquire approval for the Community Assistance 

Resources for Energy Savings (CARES) program tariff before approaching the local 

Community Action Agencies (CAAs) serving our area. Therefore, we have not had 

any discussions with the CAAs since the November 26th Order. 


